
 

 
 
 

 

Ref: MPL / Sectl / BSE & NSE / E-2 & E-3 / 2025  
18th June 2025 
 

The Manager  
Listing Department  
BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department  
1st Floor, New Trading Ring  
Rotunda Building,  
P J Tower Dalal Street, Fort  
Mumbai - 400 001  
Stock Code: 500268 

 
The Listing Department  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor  
Plot No. C/1, G Block  
Bandra-Kurla Complex  
Bandra (East)  
Mumbai - 400 051  
Stock Code: MANALIPETC 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Updates – reg 
 

We wish to announce that our operations at Plant 1 and Plant 2 have been officially accredited with 
the ISO 45001:2018 certification, awarded by Det Norske Veritas (DNV), a globally recognized 
certification authority.  
 

This certification underscores our unwavering commitment to the highest standards of occupational 
health and safety (OHS) across all levels of our organization and highlights our strong governance, 
proactive risk management, and dedication to sustainable practices. As the globally accepted 
benchmark for Occupational Health and Safety Management Systems (OHSMS), ISO 45001:2018 
provides a comprehensive framework for identifying, assessing, and managing workplace health and 
safety risks proactively. 
 

Achieving this milestone is a testament to the effectiveness of our internal controls, dedication of our 
teams, and our continuous improvement mindset. It reaffirms our commitment to protecting the well-
being of our employees, contractors, and stakeholders while fully complying with all applicable legal 
and regulatory requirements. 
 

Importantly, this accomplishment further aligns with our Environmental, Social, and Governance 
(ESG) priorities, integrating safety into our broader sustainability agenda. By fostering a safe and 
healthy work environment, we not only mitigate operational risks but also build trust, resilience, and 
long-term value. enhance organizational resilience, stakeholder trust, and long-term value creation. 
 

We remain dedicated to maintaining these high standards and will continue to invest in systems and 
practices that support our vision of responsible, sustainable, and inclusive growth. 
 

Though the above intimation is not mandatory under SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015, it is being made 
in the interest of good corporate governance and transparency. 
We request you to kindly take the above on record. 
 

Thanking you,  
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Manali Petrochemicals Limited  
 
 
 
G Sri Vignesh 
Company Secretary 
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